
February 9, 2025 

 

Dear Representatives,  

I am writing in strong support to HB 1533:  Financial Literacy in schools.   

High school is meant to prepare our young people for the world beyond K-12 education. However, the 

reality is that many of our new adults lack financial knowledge. They are often not learning it at home 

because their legal guardians also lack those skills; so, school is the next best place for it to be taught! 

Personally, I think ½ a credit is too little and financial literacy should be taught throughout the grade 

levels; however, it is a start!  

Sincerely,  

Tammy Kruger 

 

 


